
18th December 2020        www.holytrinity.northumberland.sch.uk   www.facebook.com/HTFSberwick   Twitter—@HtfsBerwick 

This week’s award winners: 
Class 2 
Sport Award - Jessie for being a speedy rocket on the mile track. 
Class Award - Milly for amazing effort in everything that she does. 
Class 3                                                                                                                            
Sport Award - Travis for great control in Karate man's cool-down 
sessions.                                                                                                  
Class Award - Kacper for great recall of maths facts in Beat That.   

Head Teacher’s Award -                                                                         
Jake for his enthusiasm in History and being  a super Victorian. 

Diary Dates  

School re-opens to children for the Spring 
Term on Tuesday 5th January 

Monday’s next half term                                                      
Gymnastics and Dance continues with Mr 
Hodgson.  Children will wear their indoor PE 
Kit which should remain in school. 

HTFS NEWS 
‘inquisitive thinkers, challenge seekers, kind hearts’ 

Happy Christmas                                                      
The staff and governors would all like 
to wish our whole school community 
a Merry Christmas and a Happy New 
Year.  We would like to thank you for 
your support this year and for allowing us to 
work with your fantastic children.  We hope that 
2021 will be a wonderful year for everyone.  

Family Storytelling Sessions - Union Chain Bridge 

Please use the free storytelling videos which are 
available online, through these special links: 
www.unionchainbridge.org/learning/ada-twist-
scientist                                    
www.unionchainbridge.org/learning/
rosie-revere-engineer                                   
www.unionchainbridge.org/learning/
iggy-peck-architect 

Christmas at Holy Trinity                                                                                        
The children have enjoyed their Christmas week with parties dancing, 
reindeer dust, pantomimes, our virtual nativity and a very special visit 
from Santa.  We would like to again thank Berwick Holiday Centre for 
their kind donation of party food which helped to make the class        
celebrations extra special this year.  

Class 1 Snowballs          
Class 1 loved their PE 
lessons this week.  We 
were unable to have 
our usual sprout and 
snowball throwing 
competitions, but 
they made up for it 
with their very own 
snowball fight! 

Our Amazing PTA                                                                                                    
This Christmas we  would like to thank the 
PTA and all of our families who support the 
fundraising events that they run.  This week 
the PTA bought the pantomime Cinderella 
for all the classes to view and they have giv-
en each class money to spend on additional 
RE resources to help develop our new curric-

ulum in this subject.  There has 
also been a mysterious object 
arrive at school that may also be 
thanks to them, more to follow 
next year.  Their support, and all 
of yours, really does allow us to 
do things for the children that we 
would otherwise be unable to do. 

School Council 
The school council have still been able to have 
some socially distanced meetings this half term.  
In their latest meeting they have been discussing 
how to spend our £200 donation from a kind   
resident of King James Court - we will let you 
know in the new year what we decide. 

http://www.holytrinity.northumberland.sch.uk
http://www.facebook.com/HTFSberwick

